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Our Ref: LT/JH 
Date: Friday 21st October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Flu Vaccinations for children 
We have information from Vaccination UK regarding catch-up clinics for children who have 
missed their vaccination in school. Vaccination UK nurses visited Merridale on Wednesday 19th 
October. 
 
If parents/carers did not have their child/children vaccinated when Vaccination UK visited and 
they would like to take up the offer, there are two dates and venues available: 
  

• Monday 24th October 2022 at Ladies Walk Medical Centre, Priory Lane, Sedgley DY3 3UA   
• Saturday 29th October 2022 at Low Hill Community Centre, Kempthorne Avenue, 

Wolverhampton WV10 9JJ. 
  
Parents/carers must call Vaccination UK on 01902 200077 to book an appointment. The lines are 
open 9am-5pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Towle 
Headteacher 


